Champion for Education:

Leading the Charge for Educational Excellence

From the Desk of the Cory J. Dziowgo

Date: May 8, 2024

Subject: 2024 Levy Elections Results

I am pleased to announce the preliminary results of the 2024 Levy Elections, which took place yesterday. I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to all the stakeholders who participated in this important process by casting their votes. Your engagement and commitment to our community are truly commendable.

Preliminary data indicates an impressive turnout, with over 40% of our voters returning their ballots for this election. This surpasses previous numbers and reflects a strong dedication to shaping the future of our educational institutions.

On the ballot were three crucial levy elections: the high school building reserve levy, the high school district operational levy, and the elementary district operational levy. I am pleased to report that two out of the three levies were successful. Unfortunately, the elementary district operational levy fell short of the necessary support.

While I understand the eagerness to understand the immediate impacts of these results, I kindly request your patience. Our Administrative Cabinet, alongside internal stakeholders, will carefully review the data at hand to make informed decisions. Throughout this process, please know that our unwavering commitment to prioritizing the well-being and education of our children remains steadfast.

Once again, I express my sincere gratitude to each and every one of you who participated in the levy elections. Your voices matter, and we value your input immensely. As we move forward, we pledge to do everything within our power to serve our Wildcats and uphold the standards of excellence that define our educational community.

Thank you for your continued support and dedication.

Jon Deises

Sincerely,

Please see the attached UNOFFICIAL results on the next page